
 

 

 

 

 

Responding to the needs of classified 
patients 
Office of the Chief Psychiatrist   

If you are a patient, please use the following QR code to 
access the survey:   

 

 

If you are a carer or support person, please use the 
following QR code to access the survey:   

 

 

 

 

 

The Office of the Chief Psychiatrist is leading a project to support mental health service 
responses for individuals in custody who need treatment for mental illness in an inpatient 
unit. We are seeking your input to assist us in understanding the experience and needs 
of patients who have been admitted to a mental health inpatient unit.  

 

We are seeking the following participants to complete a short survey: 

 

• Classified patients – Have you been transferred from custody (i.e. prison, 
watchhouse or youth detention facility) to a hospital for assessment or 
treatment of a mental illness? and/or 
 

• Non-classified patients – Have you been admitted to a hospital for assessment 
or treatment of a mental illness? and/or 
 

• A carer and/or support persons for a person who has been admitted to a 
hospital for assessment or treatment of a mental illness 

 

If you identify as any of the above and would like to participate in the survey, you can 
access it using the QR code or link provided on this flyer.  

 

The surveys will close on 27 May 2024 and you must be 18 years or over to participate. 
If you have any queries or further questions, please email MHAODB-
LU@health.qld.gov.au.  

Would you like to be involved? 

Alternatively, the surveys can be access through the following links: 

• Consumer: https://forms.office.com/r/aduEh9PiJx 

• Carer/support person: https://forms.office.com/r/7hR8VCau7D 
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